
Temporary Temple Closure 
October 1st, 2020 

Dear Honseiji Members, 
 
Due to the continuing spread of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), Honseiji Temple and all 
U.S. Temple closures have been extended to October 31st. Please continue to carry out your daily 
practice of Gongyo and Shodai, and participate in all ceremonies from home by reciting Sutra and 
chanting at the same time as the temple. We are continuing to use Zoom for live audio broadcasts of 
our Sunday Ceremonies and some other activities, and would like to encourage you to join if you 
can. Please contact honseijiceremony@gmail.com to request the Zoom link for participation. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us at (808) 235-8486 or 
info@honseiji.org. We will continue to provide updates on temple activity status as time goes on. 

 

Let’s all stay safe, and continue to chant for Kosen-rufu, as well as for the rapid resolution of the 
Covid-19 Pandemic. Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Honseiji Temple 


